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April 5, 2023

Dear Parents,

On Thursday, April 27th is the national Take Our Kids to Work Day. Workplaces and schools
throughout the nation will recognize this day as an opportunity for students to learn about
various career opportunities. This experience provides an excellent opportunity for parents
to share their work experience with their student(s) and encourages a working relationship
between schools and businesses.

If your child has the opportunity to participate in this experience, please let their homeroom
teacher know that they will be absent on April 27th. A letter on company letterhead verifying
your child’s attendance at work should be provided upon their return to school on Friday, the
28th. Upon receipt of this verification, the student will be given credit for the absence.

Sincerely,

Sandra Schlatter

Sandra Schlatter
Principal

~ Lighting the Path for the Future ~


